

City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

April 12, 1995

Mark Goodwin & Associates P.O. Box 90606 Albuquerque, NM 87199

RE: ENGINEER CERTIFICATION FOR 6719 ACADEMY OFFICE PARK (E18-D17L) CERTIFICATION STATEMENT DATED 3/28/95.

Dear Mr. Goodwin:

Based on the information provided on your March 29, 1995 submittal, Engineer Certification for the above referenced site is acceptable.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 768-2667.

Sincerely,

Bernie J. Montoya, CE Engineering Associate

BJM/dl

c: Andrew Garcia File



City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

August 10, 1994

Mark Goodwin, PE Mark Goodwin & Associates, PA PO Box 90606 Albuquerque, NM 87199

RE: BUILDING PERMIT SUBMITTAL FOR 6719 ACADEMY OFFICE PARK (E-18/D17K)
ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED 8/9/94

Dear Mr. Goodwin:

Based upon the submittal received by this office on 8/9/94, the referenced project is approved for Building Permit.

Prior to Certificate of Occupancy release, we will need Engineer's Certification per the DPM checklist.

A copy of this approval letter should be attached to the construction drawings for Hydrology signoff.

If I can be of further assistance, feel free to contact me at 768-3622.

Cordially,

Scott Davis

PWD, Hydrology Division

c: Andrew Garcia

File

(wp+8706)